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Chairman James Crawford
Chatham County Commissioners
Pittsboro, North Carolina

Dear Chairman Crawford,

This letter shall serve to confirm that the Town of Pittsboro is strongly in support of
Affordable Housing in and around the Town of Pittsboro, and that we fully expect to
support the building of additional units of such housing in our town and county.

As you know, we toured the Bellemont Pointe Apartments together several weeks ago,
and we were most impressed with both the quality and the immediate full occupancy of
those 76 units.

[ understand that Solstice Partners, LLC, developers of the Bellemont Project, in con-
junction with a local non-profit, are looking to provide additional projects in Chatham
County and the Town, and that they will be seeking financing from the North Carolina
Housing Finance Agency.

Affordable Housing is one of the most important portions of our vision for the Town of
Pittsboro, and we look forward to working together to bring affordable housing to fruition
in the Town of Pittsboro, with the assistance of the North Carolina Housing Finance
Agency.

Very truly yours,
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